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1. Dustin McIntyre

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Ridgecrest

4. Not answered

5. 01/13/2020

6. 8a-1

7. I strongly support the acquisition of property to support a future community and aquatics center. Data shows a demographic shift in Shoreline, with increasing
numbers of young families such as mine looking for an increase in recreation services, suggesting a higher l ikelihood of support for a measure over time.

In that future, having property secured would remove a common objection I observed during the 2019 Prop 1 debate. Many opposition comments focused on the
total cost, with property acquisition - as opposed to rebuild in-place - a point of focus (and confusion).

With the purchase closed, the construction site will  be a settled matter for a future proposition. Even better, the cost to acquire will  not rise over time;
meanwhile, the presumed higher tax base (based on current infi l l  development trend) could make the per capita cost lower when the facil ity construction is
proposed again.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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